Buchanan Township Board of Trustees Regular Meeting December 02, 2021 Held at Buchanan Township Hall

CALL TO ORDER

The regular December 02, 2021, meeting of the Buchanan Township Board of Trustees was called to order by Supervisor Malinda Cole-Crocker at 6:30 p.m.

ROLL CALL:

Members Present: Malinda Cole-Crocker, Supervisor; Wendi Heyliger, Clerk; Rachel Plank, Treasurer; Lynn Ferris, Trustee; Brad

Huebner, Trustee

Members Absent: None
Others Present: Tim Jesswein

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

The minutes of the November 18, 2021, regular meeting approved as amended.

BRIEF PUBLIC COMMENT – Chief Jesswein stated the main truck is in the shop again.

CORRESPONDENCE- Lake Creek Drain Letter

PAYMENT OF BILLS

Motion by Plank, second by Huebner to approve General Fund Check #11929 – 11939 totaling \$2,206.11 Fire Fund – Payment of Bills Check #7316 – 7320 totaling \$1,421.35

Ayes: Cole-Crocker, Plank, Heyliger, Ferris, Huebner

Nays: None Absent: None Abstain: None

Motion carried unanimously (5-0)

REPORTS-

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Planning Commission Meeting Minutes clarification - Plank

NEW BUSINESS

2022 Road Projects—Roads were discussed, Cole-Crocker will reach out to Road Commission. Current project plan has Township cost sharing of \$62,431.00 for part of Wagner Road.

Announcements

Township Hall Office Staff Christmas party will be on December 22.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm.

Wendi Heyliger, Clerk	Malinda Cole-Crocker, Supervisor